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This large print internet password organizer is great for everyone!
Folks of all ages need a method to maintain and organize all those hard
to remember website usernames and passwords. In the end, there is
nothing more annoying than trying to log into a site and getting that
beautiful message, “Incorrect Username or Password”.A large book size of
8 1/2" x 11" so it could be easily found.Nice wide lines with plenty of
space to write.The first page of the book features a space for 5
wireless networks with their locations and passwords.A beautiful,
professionally designed cover that lets you express your individuality.
With this book that'll be a problem forget about. UGH! This reserve also
features space to list 288 internet accounts including: Account/Internet
site NameUsernamePasswordEmailPin CodeSecurity QuestionOther features
consist of:Web pages are in alphabetical purchase.Click on our name over
or search Black River Art books on Amazon and check out some of the
additional books by Black River Art such as for example:Personalized
Books for All AgesHappy Birthday BooksPrimary Writing TabletsBlank Comic
BooksJournals, Diaries and NotebooksLarge Print Address
BooksPersonalized Books and much more
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My husband's writing is normally big and this book is ideal for him Spot
on! My husband's writing is big which book is perfect for him. Five
Stars Thanks He also read his easier.
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